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‘Life in all its fullness’ 
Tudor CE Primary School.  Children’s University.  

We were delighted to have over 50 children receive 

either their bronze silver or gold award from the 

Children’s University. We had 2 children achieve 

their gold award. It was a lovely evening, many 

parents enjoyed seeing their children celebrated in 

such a special way.  

 

We celebrated children from Early Years, Key Stage 

1 and also key stage 2.  

Our parish church of St Gregory’s was full with 

parents and children. It was a wonderful way to end 

the year. We are very grateful to all our families for 

helping to provide such a rich range of experiences 

for the children.  

 

Many thanks to Mr Andrew Blitt, one of our MAT 

Directors for presenting the awards.  

Sports Day. 

The summer sports day is a highlight of the year and it 

was lovely to enjoy the sports day again this year after a 

break of a couple of years. 

The children tried so hard and showed such great 

determination and also consideration towards others. 

 

In between their racing the children enjoyed additional 

sport coaching in dodgeball and dance.  

The parents were wonderful and cheered loudly in 

support of both their children and other children.  
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 Peter Pan! 

The children in year 3 and 4 presented their musical 

this year of Peter Pan. They worked incredibly hard and 

it was an absolute wonder! We hired the Quay Theatre 

and had the real performing experience using the head 

microphones, and using the theatre sound and lighting 

system. The Quay Theatre are very generous with their 

space and allow us to hire it for a whole day.  

It was amazing!!!! Over 100 children took part! 

  

 

  

 

Year 6 Residential.  

The children in year 6 enjoyed a residential trip to 

Horstead Centre in Norfolk. They went over a weekend. 

They had the most wonderful time! 

They enjoyed canoeing, climbing, archery, campfire 

cooking, vertical challenge, zip wire not to mention the 

endless games of hide and seek and pillow rugby while 

they were supposed to be sleeping. We all hope they will 

remember this trip with fondness of their time here at 

Tudor, We will miss them all.  

 

  

 

We send our year 6 children out into the world telling 

them ‘There is only one you, go out and make the world 

a better place’.  

We know our wonderful year 6 children will do that! We 

are so proud of them all.  


